
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 

www.holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

 
Thursday, July 17, 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Important Information: Uniform Policy and Footwear Guidelines for September 
 
As we look forward to welcoming your child to our school community this September, 
we would like to take this opportunity to remind you to review our school uniform 
policy, which is available on our website at 
https://holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk/information/uniform. 
 
We ask that particular attention is paid to the section regarding footwear. This section 
provides clear guidance, including examples of shoes that are permitted. 
 
To clarify an important point: shoes with bows are not permitted under our uniform 
policy. We kindly ask that you keep this in mind when purchasing footwear over the 
summer to ensure all students arrive in September fully in line with our expectations. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us maintain high standards from the very start of 
the school year. Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Miss Harris  
Year 7 Progress Leader  
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